
 

  

 

 
 

March 2025 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
On behalf of the Governors of Lytham Hall Park Primary School, I would like to thank you for 
your interest in the position of class teacher.  The posts are temporary teaching positions to 
cover maternity leaves starting September 2025.   The posts will potentially be based in key 
stage 1 or key stage 2.    
 
Lytham Hall Park is an over-subscribed community primary school catering for over 400 
children between the ages of four and eleven years.  We are a school housed in a modern 
building, with beautiful grounds, which we use regularly.  We have a forest school onsite 
which is led by a member of our team.    We are a two-form entry primary school with an 
admission number of 60 pupils each year.  
 
There is much to be proud of within Lytham Hall Park but also an appetite to continue to grow 
and improve.   We have a staff team who endeavour to create in our children a true love of 
learning.    
 

“Your love of learning is infectious. You have established a team that is full of energy and 
drive.”  OFSTED Jan 18 

 
“Pupils excel at Lytham Hall Park School. They live up to the high expectations that leaders 
and staff have of them.” OFSTED Oct 21  
 
We offer a school where the ethos is securely in place to ensure a very positive working 
environment. We are a strong and supportive team.  We love learning, the learning we see 
our children engage in each day and also our own learning and development.  If you join us, 
we will ensure you benefit from high quality professional development opportunities, this is 
something our school is passionate about.    
 
We have established a strong, values based ethos and this is the ethos we would ask any 
teacher who joins our school to embrace – we are a caring school where every child and 
every family truly do matter to us.  Our children are often academically able and need a 
curriculum, which is broad, interesting and challenging.  We welcome innovation but also 
place great value in the traditional elements of school life – good manners, perseverance and 
hardworking attitudes.  Important qualities in creating a calm and orderly environment.     
 
Our most recent (October 2021) OFSTED report states, “Pupils’ behaviour is exemplary. 
Their conduct in lessons and around school sets the tone for a happy and calm school where 
pupils can flourish. Pupils can get on with their work without any interruption.” 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
We encourage you to visit our school and see it in action.  If this is not possible then do look 
at our website and blogs.  You will find a virtual tour of our school and examples of our 
learning.     
 
If you would like to visit our school prior to making an application, please contact the office to 
arrange a visit. Visits are available at the following times: 
 
Tuesday 25th March, 9.30am 
Tuesday 1st April, 4.00pm 
Wednesday 2nd April, 1.30pm 
 
Lytham Hall Park Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
Therefore, the appointment and interview process will thoroughly explore issues relating to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. 
 
Thank you for your interest in our school and I look forward to receiving your application and 
wish you every success.  
 
Please note the closing date for applications Wednesday 23rd April, 2025, 12 noon.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kerry Ainsworth 
Headteacher  
 
 
Start date: 1st September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


